

Outreach is currently in need of the following items for the food pantry.

The collection will be next weekend, July 5th & 6th.

Snacks - Boxed Potatoes - Mac and Cheese
Coffee - Soup in a Can - Toilet Paper
Canned Vegetables (corn, peas, string beans, mixed vegetables)

Thank you for checking expiration dates before donating.

Thank you for your continued support!



SUMMER HIATUS 2025

See you in September!

For the summer months of July and August, Dress a Girl will be on hiatus. We will meet again in September for our kick-off "Cut-Ups" meeting to create the dress kits for the upcoming year.

During July and August, dresses will still be available in the Outreach Office if you would like to sew during this time. If you have participated before or are new to the ministry, we invite you to take a dress kit home and create at your leisure. All are welcome! Support and directions are available.

If you have any questions, please contact the Outreach Office. Have a wonderful summer!

"Good works are links that form a chain of love." -Mother Teresa



Are you or someone you know in the parish, homebound or anticipating an operation or treatment of cancer?

Holy Cross reaches out to the homebound and hospitalized. Please help us by contacting Parish Outreach or a member of the Pastoral Team if you know of anyone we can serve in their time of need.



BLESSING BAGS Donation Request

With the lazy, hazy days of summer right around the corner - vacation cannot be too far away. **Outreach is looking for travel size soap, shampoo, conditioner, and hand lotion to create Blessing Bags for the homeless.** Please keep us in mind as you set off on your vacation. All items can be dropped off in the Parish Office. Thank you in advance for your help and have a great vacation.

Have extra coins to spare? Remember "Kevin Bacon"

Don't forget to feed "Kevin Bacon" your quarters when you come to Mass on Sundays!

Your donation benefits Heifer International.